Objection for alternative #3 route for sycamore 230K powerline project
2 messages

Yi, Wei <wyi@qti.qualcomm.com> Thu, Oct 8, 2015 at 9:20 AM

To: "sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com" <sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com>

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a park village neighborhood resident and | am very concern about alternative #3 route for the sycamore 230K
powerline project.

| know that strong magnetic fields can have damage on human health. It can cause cancer in long term. There are
hundreds of children (including mine) are in park village elementary and the school is right next to park village road.
The power line will put many residents' health (including children’s) at high risk. Not only that, the property price
will get impacted if the powerline is along the parkvillage road.

| know that there was previous instance of the sunrise project in which legal actions was taken and the project was
stopped by the residents. | am hopeful that alternative route #3 will be dropped.

Regards,

Wei Yi (park village resident)
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